From: Cory Wright

To: Kelly Bacon (CD)

Subject: FW: Support for Meat Processor in Kittitas County
Date: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 9:30:46 AM

another

From: KJ Widner <saddlechap@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 9:28 AM

To: Cory Wright <cory.wright@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: Support for Meat Processor in Kittitas County

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links,
open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and
have verified the content is safe.

Kittitas County Commissioners-

Please approve the permitting for a small meat processing facility in Kittitas County. This is still a
very agricultural area, despite the large number of anti-anything sentiments, Re Agriculture in The
Valley. The impacts will be mitigated, by laws currently overseeing this type of facility — and they
are extensive.

Unfortunately this is a difficult to get done project without the NIMBY people who located here in
this past 20 years. It’s a vital service for our small animal producers and a benefit to county
business — long term.

Bravo to the ones who are willing to undertake this much needed service for our area.

Thank You

Kim Widner

Iron Mountain Ranch
642 Iron Mountain Rd
Cle Elum WA 98922
KJ Widner
kwidner@tadco.com
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